68 Osborne Hill Road
Sandy Hook, CT 06482
August 11, 2009

Mike West General Construction & Landscaping, LLC
5 South Cove Road
Danbury, CT 06811

Dear Mike,

We love our "new home!" Thanks to you and your wonderful and courteous
crew, we are overjoyed to pull into our driveway and see the marvelous
transformation that took place this past summer. Len and I really appreciate
the prompt and comprehensive job you and your crew performed for us, and
the attention to detail that was always present.

The workmanship on our new roof, and the preparation of our colonial home
for the vinyl siding was awe-inspiring! With meticulous care and
professionalism, our old roof was removed and the new one installed. Our
old cedar shakes were removed also, with utmost care, and house wrap and
insulation boards put in place. The crowning glory was the installation of
the siding, and the "cream on the cake" was the installation of the
contrasting shutters, which we thank you, Mike, for suggesting in the first
place! My husband and I are so very grateful to you and your team for
giving us our "dream" home!

We'd also like very much to thank you for the meticulous clean-up that was
done daily and at the end of the job, for the washing of the siding and trim
and the windows and skylights, and for all the extra jobs you did, willingly,
to complete this huge job. You did everything in good faith and made these
clients very happy, and more than willing to recommend you to anyone that
asks us. It was a huge pleasure dealing with you throughout this job. Your
integrity, sincerity, knowledge, skill, and professionalism are all much
appreciated. Thank you so much for the fantastic job you did for us.

Sinegrely yo

Len and Linda ¥oritz



